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March 25, 2020 
Student ID: 200452179 

Student Email: daniyalabbasi521@gmail.com 
  
Dear DANIYAL, 
  

I know this is a difficult and challenging time, and there is much uncertainty about how your school plans to finish the 

academic year. Some school districts may put all courses online while others may require summer school. Please know 

that whatever your school district decides, your admission to CSUSM will not be impacted. 

All of us at CSUSM are committed to working with you and your family to make your transition to campus as easy and 

stress-free as possible. As part of that effort, CSUSM is taking the following steps: 
1. Intent to Enroll deadline has been pushed back to June 1 to provide you with more flexibility before having to make a 

decision about Fall 2020. 
2. Admissions and Financial Aid are taking virtual appointments.  Visit our Contact Us page to schedule an 

appointment. 
  

While we are currently unable to take phone calls, please don't hesitate to reach out to us via email 

(Admissions or Financial Aid). We are working on providing additional outreach methods throughout the spring that will 
offer further opportunities to connect. Our Contact Us page will have updated options for reaching us. 
  

The health, safety and well-being of our students and our community are always our top priorities. From all of us at 

CSUSM, we hope you and your family are doing well in this difficult time. We can't wait to officially welcome you into the 

CSUSM family! 
  

Sincerely, 

Scott Hagg 

Associate Vice President 

Enrollment Management Services 

California State University San Marcos 
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